
From: Mike Grabman
Sent: 3/3/2016 6:07:55 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: I appreciate and thank your for  your efforts toward fixing the infrastructure!

Dear Nikki Haley (R),

Thank you for your work on a compromise to the roads bill.  Please note that roads represent 
only a portion of the infrastructure which requires attention, pipelines, with its many facets, being 
but just one other example of another transportation system which requires legislative and 
executive studied consideration.  Please refer to various reports and studies by professional 
groups such as by American Society of Civil Engineers , National Society of Professional 
Engineers and others.

Reform to the infrastructure bank is a crucial part of the roads bill. Fixing the infrastructure bank 
by folding it into the DOT will eliminate the parochialism that got us to this state of road damage 
and congestion in the first place. It is about spending our resources wisely.  

The amendment to give DOT veto power over the STIB selection process is an important step 
forward.  Please continue to support STIB reform and keep the infrastructure bank accountable 
to the statewide planning process and the people of South Carolina.

A registered voter who participates the the election process
Mike Grabman
2395 High Hammock Rd
Seabrook Island, SC 29455

Thanks again

Sincerely,

Mike Grabman

2395 High Hammock Rd
also, Indian Land, SC
Seabrook Island, SC 29455


